
 

 

  

February 7, 2025 

International Code Council Nominating Committee 

Stuart Tom, Chair 

c/o John Belcik, CEO 

International Code Council 

900 Montclair Road 

Birmingham, AL 35213 

 

Subject: Candidacy for Vice President of the International Code Council 

Dear Chairman Tom and Members of the Nominating Committee, 

I am honored to submit my candidacy for the position of Vice President of the 

International Code Council (ICC). Having had the privilege to serve on the ICC 

Board of Directors, I have dedicated myself to advancing the organization’s 

mission, fostering collaboration among members, and ensuring that all voices 

are heard in shaping the future of building safety and code development. 

As Vice President, I will build on this foundation by prioritizing: 

- Promote Inclusion and Collaboration - Continue building and strengthening 

relationships across ICC regions, chapters, and professional organizations to 

foster a more unified and engaged membership that promotes a culture of 

unity and shared purpose. 

- Code Adoption and Development - Support initiatives that encourage 

widespread and effective code adoption while advocating for the integrity 

and transparency of the code development process. 

- Strengthen ICC's Leadership and Influence - Work alongside fellow Board 

members, ICC leadership, and stakeholders to ensure ICC remains at the 

forefront of building safety, resilience, and sustainability efforts worldwide. 

I have attached a resume which demonstrates my longstanding commitment 

to the success of our profession.  This resume is longer than usual because it is 

designed to provide the nominating committee with the necessary information 

to support their evaluation process. I believe that you will see that my past, 

present and continued devotion and dedication to the built environment as 

well as my leadership locally and nationally is worthy of review by you and 

your distinguished review committee.  

My commitment to ICC and its members is unwavering, and I am dedicated 

to serving with integrity, accessibility, and a forward-thinking vision. I 

appreciate the Nominating Committee’s time and consideration and look 

forward to further discussing my qualifications and vision for this role. 

Thank you for your dedication to this important process and for your service to 

ICC. I look forward to the opportunity to continue contributing to the success 

and growth of our organization. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Steven L. McDaniel, CPCA 
Candidate for Vice President, International Code Council 
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CONTACT 

 

PHONE: 

607-654-3868 

 

LINKEDIN: 

www.linkedin.com/in/steven-

mcdaniel- 

 

EMAIL: 

cptmcd1@gmail.com 

 

http://www.linkedin.com/in/steven-mcdaniel-
http://www.linkedin.com/in/steven-mcdaniel-
mailto:cptmcd1@gmail.com

